
Cemetery minutes from April 29,2019 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10 A.M. 
 
Attendees: Ona Chase, Bruce Tuthill and Diana Tuthill. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting of July 9,2018 were voted on and accepted. 
 
The first order of business was a discussion about the extra flags from last year. They are missing from 
the vault room. Town Clerk, Becky Fielder, was invited to join us to discuss the subject of the missing 
flags. She stated she had done a search after she was notified of the problem but did not find them. 
 
Bruce will order 275 flags on May 1. 
 
Hewittville Cemetery will be our focus this year. A lot of branches and brush need to be cleaned up by 
Mothers Day. Emily Grube has offered to use her equipment to pick up the piles of debris when we are 
done stacking it. We also will be cleaning around the fencing in the older part of the cemetery. 
 
Ona will see about getting a load of top soil for repairs and will check with Emily for the best place to 
dump it. 
 
Ona will check with the Murphy’s about the wood at Burns Cemetery. A funeral is scheduled there for 
May 11. Ona needs to contact the funeral home regarding an upcoming funeral for another family. 
 
Diana and Ona will be working on organizing and filing boxes of old paperwork. 
 
Next meeting will be June 3,2019 at 10 A.M. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 A.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Ona Chase Chairman 
Bruce Tuthill Commissioner 
Diana Tuthill Secretary 
 
 


